Curriculum Coordinator Report:
September 2023

Curriculum Alignment:

- ] am scheduling meetings for next year and setting priorities for solidifying the alignment of the ELA curriculum and
beginning the work of aligning the math curriculum.

- Several teachers have submitted pacing guides for their new class, which they worked on over the summer. I am beginning the
process of reviewing those documents.

Professional development:

> [ have been seeking out and scheduling professional development that is relevant for teachers and aligned with curriculum
goals for next year. This includes the development of a committee on standards-based grading. The members of that committee
will be attending four days of professional development throughout the school year.
Data
> Data meetings with Leigh Stark are scheduled for the purpose of going over state exam reports with teachers ,as well as to
review the first i ready diagnostic results. Those results will be available at the end of September.
Individual Teacher Support:
> In preparation for school, the adminstration team has been making sure that all teachers have the resources they need to start
the school year.

Planning and Preparation:

> I am organizing, strategizing, and creating resources to share with teachers next year, as well as creating professional
development to share with staff during faculty meetings

AIS":



> Work continues on developing a strategic and consistent process for identifying the students who need additional support and

targeting that support through the implementation of the MTSS framework.



